
  TNEMECNAHNE EUNEVER
& REVENUE PROTECTION

Hydrometrix completed its first paperless meter audit and meter 
verification project in 1999 and has since become a leader in revenue 
enhancement and revenue protection in Southern Africa.

With decades of experience and intimate knowledge of utility meters 
and metering, we provide detailed visual, targeted, and remedial meter 
audit services. This helps to eliminate losses associated with theft, 
leakage and inadequate meter information systems.  Our revenue 
enhancement and revenue protection interventions bring our clients 
several steps closer to the financial sustainability of their utility.

We provide our clients with a hardware and software solution for all 
their data capturing and analysis requirements. This includes the 
secure hosting of data on an interactive cloud portal, available for 
years after completion of a project.

In alignment with our mission of job creation and knowledge 
sharing, we recruit, train, and manage field staff from local 
communities. These teams are trained not only in data 
capturing, but also as ambassadors in water and energy 
sustainability awareness campaigns.

Key Benefits
• Comprehensive, updated billing database
• Reduction in meter tampering
• Improved revenue collection
• Cost saving with our in-situ meter accuracy 
testing and verification

• Local job creation
• Local knowledge & resource awareness 
       legacy

Clients
• Municipalities
• Water & electricity utilities
• Asset & revenue managers
• Consulting Engineers
• Consulting Chartered 
Accountants

• Prepaid utility vendors

To find out how we can help you, contact:
info@hydrometrix.co.za

Cape Town                  +27 (0)21 556 6680
Johannesburg            +27 (0)78 017 3109
Durban                         +27 (0)68 190 0644

Experience & Track Record
> 55 000 water meter audits
> 100 000 electricity meter audits                                                                                                   
> 10 000 TID changes

All STS prepayment meters will 
be affected by TID roll-over by 

24 November 2024


